Sport, Health, and Physical Education
Vancouver Island University

900 Fifth Street

Nanaimo, BC

VIR 585

January 25, 2015

RE: Felipe Sequeira,

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter confirms that Felipe Sequeira successfully participated in the NCCP Fundamental
Movement Skills Workshop at Vancouver Island University on January 25, 2015.

Sincerely,
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Brad Reimer, Chair
Sport, Health, and Physical Education
Vancouver Island University



